
 

Dear Parents & Carers, 

 

I am thrilled to announce that we have booked our place for Young Voices 2025 at 

the O2 Arena on Thursday 23rd January 2025. 

 

We have 30 spaces available, and the choir is open to all children who will be in 

years 4, 5 and 6 in September, on a first come first served basis.  

Rehearsals will take place on Wednesdays after school from 3:20-4:30. Please note 

the finish time is different to most other clubs. 

 

If you would like to find out more about the Young Voices concert and what it 

entails, I will be holding a meeting on Wednesday 10th July straight after school in 

the Year 4 classroom. This meeting is not obligatory, but purely for information 

purposes (I can send out any info to those who would like it, but who are unable to 

attend). 

 

There will be costs for tickets and optional YV t-shirts* as well as coach hire to the 

venue.  

Parents will be responsible for getting the children home from the London O2 after 

the event. 

 

Payment is also required for participation in the school-run club. 

 

Please see the link below for more information about Young Voices. 

https://www.youngvoices.co.uk/ 

 

Further details, including mandatory google forms, will follow in due course. 

 

With much excitement 

Mrs Jackson 

 

*Last year’s prices were £25 and £15 respectively 

https://www.youngvoices.co.uk/

